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April 9, 2015

Smilja Kalenic
Editor in Chief
International Journal of Infection Control (IJIC)
Re: Submission of original article for possible publication
Dear Smilja,

Attached is our original article which we are submitting for your consideration for publication in IJIC. The title and authors are: 

The Effect of Daily Chlorhexidine Baths on Nosocomial Methicillin-resistant Staphylococcus aureus Infection in MRSA-colonized Patients Admitted to General Wards

Willis GC, Ooi ST,  Foo ML, Ong PL, Tan BC, Chen YM, Li DL, Florence Chng
All of the authors have read and approved of the submission of this manuscript. This manuscript has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication by any other journal. This study did not require any funding and none of the authors have any conflict of interest.
Thank you for considering this article for publication in IJIC.
Sincerely,

G. Christopher Willis MD, FRCPC
Senior Consultant

Department of Medicine

Khoo Teck Puat Hospital

Singapore
Email: willis.george@alexandrahealth.com.sg
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